
Chair Holvey and members of the House Committee on Consumer Protection and Government 
Efficiency: 
 
I testified in favor of SB 963 in 2011.  Recently I reviewed SB 963 prior to it being submitted for this 
committees consideration.  I found not one thing in this bill that I would change.  To the contrary, I still 
believe that the provisions in SB 963 will go a long way to protecting Oregon’s injury victims and their 
families in factoring transactions.  This is much needed legislation that I fully support. 
 
Please contact me at 503-880-5615 if further discussion is warranted. 
 
Jack Meligan   
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